
 

                         

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 
After School Club 

Information 

 

 
As of September 2022, we will be introducing an after school club to our school for FS2 – Y6 children. 

We have hired two members of school staff to run the club who already know our children and the 

core values of our school. They have also completed some necessary training and have been busy 

purchasing the extensive resources that we will need. 

 
The club will run from straight after the end of the school day until 5.45pm. During the session, the 

children will be provided with a hot meal, included in the price from our usual catering staff. There will 

also be time for the children to complete their reading and homework as well as organised activities 

such as arts and craft, sports and STEM challenges. 

 
The cost of each session will be £16 per child. This will include the hot meal and all activities. 

Children may be collected before 5.45pm but there will be no change to the cost. Booking places   

for the club will take place on our ParentMail platform, in a similar way to breakfast club and we 

will require booking half a term in advance. You can book for individual days or the whole week. 

 
Upon booking, you will be asked to confirm whether your child will have vegetarian meals or not. 

This will need to be decided in advance for the whole half term in order to allow for the catering  

staff to accommodate all children. At this time we have 20 places per day available. 

 
If you would like to book your child a place in After School Club, please email the office and ask 
for your child to be added to the register. This email must inform us if your child requires the  
vegetarian option of the hot meal that will be provided, once we have this information your chid 
will be added to the booking system. 
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